
2023 Summer Reading Program

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Your child is invited to join the 2023 Summer Reading Program. The program is 
offered to children who have completed Kindergarten through 4th grade (entering 
1st grade through 5th grade) in the fall. The program is free and open to children 
of all abilities. 

This summer’s theme is All Together Now.

Programs will be offered each weekday beginning on Monday, June 5 through 
Friday, June 30, 2023. 

Programs begin promptly at 10 a.m. at the Waurika Public Library. 
Lunch will be served daily at 11:30 a.m. for all participants in the program, and at

12:30 p.m. for all other school-age children.

You or a designated guardian must be present to pick up your child(ren) at
noon unless they are approved to walk/ride bike home.

The public library, community organizations and individuals care about your 
children. Together we raise funds to offer daily educational programs and week-
day lunches to keep your children’s minds and bodies fed this summer. Whether 
keeping track of the amount of time your children spend reading or the number of 
books they’ve read this summer, children who attend the Summer Reading 
Program keep their minds active and enter the new school year ready
to succeed.

Sincerely,

Waurika Public Library
FRIENDS of the Library
Summer Reading Program Committee

Please register your child(ren) by completing the
Registration Form and returning to the 

Waurika Public Library by Friday, May 26. 
These programs are supported in whole or part by the Institute of Museum and Library Services through the Library Services 

and Technology Act, administered by the Oklahoma Department of Libraries.


